STATE UNIVERSITY
OF SOUTH DAEOTA

Vermillion

February 14,1964

Mr., Maurice W. Nittler
4500 3o, Julian
Tnglewood, Colo. 80110

Dear Maurice,

I am happy to confirm your DX r-port dated February
8,1964. KUSD did breadcast the materizl that you
described.

You are right a2bout us being on 920ke in the carly
1950's. In 1952 we built a two tower dir-ctiecnal
antenna system, changed our fregquency to 690kc,

and increased our power to 1 kw. Befor- that time

we were on 920ke with a 500 watt composite transmitter
and a long wire antenna.

Thank you for your report.

Jipesppls,
e /Ma//i‘k
¢ Jim Prushe
Ch. ¥ng. KUSD,KUSD-TV



